From: Karin Knedler

To: Highly Productive Soils

Subject: S+SNZ Submission on Valuing Highly Productive Land
Date: Friday, 11 October 2019 3:49:41 PM

Attachments: 2019 10 10 NPS Valuing Highly Productive Land.|

Please find attached our submission on the recently released discussion document Valuing Highly Productive Land.
Regards

Nga Mihi

Karin Knedler
Advocacy & Policy Manager

Survey and Spatial NZ

L3 | Gleneagles Building | 69 The Temrace
Wellington, New Zealand
Mail:

Phone:

WWW.SUIVEYors.org.nz
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